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Please be assured we are currently liaising with Primary colleagues to gather key information on
all students transferring to St Mary's College in September as normal at this stage of the
Transition process.
We continue to follow government and DFE guidance closely in light of the current lockdown
restrictions and will adjust our subsequent Transition procedures accordingly in line with the
guidance schools receive in the coming weeks and months.
We will shortly be writing to all Year 6 parents - please ensure your completed Admissions Form
has been returned to St Mary's College to ensure we have your up to date contact details.
All updates will also be published on the website.

(https://www.smchull.org/news/transition-news)
Thank you for your understanding at this uncertain time, £t
The Transition Team. St Cuthbert’s



